
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
To:  April Beggerow, Clerk of Council 

  Matt Roth, Assistant City Attorney 

From:  Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  

Date:  September 1, 2020  

RE:  CC-003-2020 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

 

AT A REGULAR MEETING OF PLANNING COMMISSION HELD August 26, 2020: 

 

A motion was made by Tamarkin, seconded by Shapaka, that the proposed Code Changes be 

Recommended to Council for Approval. The motion carried by the following vote: Yes (7) – Shapaka, 

Suriano, Burba, Greenberg, Hicks, Tamarkin, Wester.   

 

CC-003-2020 To recommend approval to Council, changes to Part Eleven - Planning and Zoning Code, 

Chapter 1181- Personal Wireless Service Facilities, of the Codified Ordinances of the City of Gahanna. 

 

The version that was provided for the meeting, and approved by the Commission, was in draft form. 

Planning Commission had no changes. A full red-line and clean version need to be provided by the Office 

of the City Attorney prior to Council approval, in order to submit to Municode. If the entire chapter is 

being repealed and replaced, a clean copy will suffice.    

 

 
________________________________________ 

Krystal Gonchar, Deputy Clerk of Council  

 

 

 


